
Salhouse Weekly Update 22nd  November 2021 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Another good week. Well done to our 
football teams who made it through to the 
Cluster final. 
 The children have all been painting their 
self portraits this week as part of an art 
project across the federation focused on 
Equality. Looking at the portraits is a happy 
reminder, if we needed one, of how unique 
and wonderful each of our children are. 
 
Stopping COVID from disrupting our school 
is a constant priority and I thank all of you 
for supporting us with this priority. 
 
Have a good weekend 
Julie 
 

 

Salhouse Football Teams played Coltishall, 
Rackheath, Tunstead and St Johns.  A 
great result for our teams coming 2nd overall 
in the Cluster tournament. 

This coming week 
 
 

Monday 22nd November – Individual and  
Sibling photographs 
 
Friday 26th November – Cross Country at 
Coltishall (amended date) 
 
Friday 26th November – Bags can be 
brought in for Bags 2 school 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Monday 29th November – Bags 2 School 
 
Friday 10th December – Christmas Jumper 
Day for Save the Children 
 
 

Multiplication Tables Check 
 
For children in Year 4, the government has 
introduced a multiplication tables check 
which all children in state schools nationally 
will take. You can find information about 
this check if you follow this link.  Information 
for parents leaflet  
 
Teachers will ensure children are prepared 
for this check but any support you can give 
your child at home to learn and be able to 
quickly and accurately recall table facts will 
really help them to progress in 
mathematics. 
 
 
 

Christmas Lunch 
 

15.12.2021 
 

Can be pre ordered on 
Pupil Asset until 3rd 

December. 
 

See attached menu 
 
 
 

 

 
     

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
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Christmas Jumpers 
 

It is Christmas Jumper Day on 10th 
December 

 
An idea! 

 
Christmas jumpers are another expense for 

families maybe when they least need it. 
Also, they often contain non recyclable 

plastics so….. 
Why not donate any Christmas jumpers 

your children have grown out of to school 
by Friday 26th November.  We will hang 

them outside the school on Wednesday 1st 
December so others can choose one, if 

they need one,  in exchange for a voluntary 
contribution. Any money raised will be 

donated to Save the Children. 

Christmas Holiday club 
 

Adventure Camps are running a Christmas 
holiday club at Notre Dame Prep and are 

offering a 10% discount for Salhouse 
Parents. 

 
Use the code salhouse10 to get your 10%  
off 

 
Data sheets and permission slips 

 
Pupil data collection sheets need to be 
returned to the office.  Please return even if 
all your details are correct.   
 
Coots and Bitterns are going to the 
Hippodrome Circus on 14th December and 
Kingfishers are going to St George’s 
Theatre on 17th December so please return 
your permission slip. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


